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-Presently, there is no treasury for the choir

-Choir Director, Susan Boyajian, attended the Armenian Church
Choir Association General Assembly in Washington, D.C. last
September. There, she participated as a Representative of
SS. Joachim & Amne Church Choir in the Assembly meetings and
workshops- (all subsidized by the Parish Council).

Plans for 1985:
-Choir practice twice a month ,
-1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month-

-Purchasing new and proper choir books

-Occasional choir plate collections during major feast days to
help subsidize workshops and seminars and donations to the
Choir Association.

Respectfully Submitted,
Susan Boyajian
Choir Director



